

April 14, 2021

Dear Jefferson School District Community,

On April 6, 2021 California Department of Public Health released a document called "Beyond the Blueprint." This document sets the path moving forward as more people in California become vaccinated and cases continue to fall. After June 15, 2021 the document states that schools should conduct full-time, in person instruction, in compliance with Cal/OSHA emergency temporary standards and public health guidelines. For this reason, Jefferson School District is planning for a full-time return to in person instruction for all students next school year. The current Distance Learning model will not be offered in the 2021-2022 school year.

The District is currently evaluating the effectiveness of the Jefferson Virtual Academy and will make a decision in May whether or not to continue this program next year for a limited number of students interested in a remote learning option.

Sincerely,

James W. Bridges

Superintendent